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Emily Hedge
Planner III
Planning, Building, & Environmental Services
County of Napa | 1195 Third Street, Room 210 | Napa, CA 94559
(707) 259-8226 |emily.hedge@countyofnapa.org 
 

 

From: steve@ceramictiledesign.net <steve@ceramictiledesign.net> 
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 12:49 PM
To: Gregory, Ryan <Ryan.Gregory@countyofnapa.org>; Pedroza, Alfredo
<Alfredo.Pedroza@countyofnapa.org>; Dillon, Diane <Diane.DILLON@countyofnapa.org>; Ramos,
Belia <Belia.Ramos@countyofnapa.org>; Wagenknecht, Brad
<BRAD.WAGENKNECHT@countyofnapa.org>; Anderson, Laura
<Laura.Anderson@countyofnapa.org>; Bordona, Brian <Brian.Bordona@countyofnapa.org>; Hedge,
Emily <Emily.Hedge@countyofnapa.org>; Claudino, Lisa <Lisa.Claudino@countyofnapa.org>; Tran,
Minh <Minh.Tran@countyofnapa.org>; sgreenwood-meinert@coblentzlaw.com;
tkscottco@gmail.com; bob@balloonrides.com
Subject: Balloons Above the Valley launch permit
 

[External Email - Use Caution]

To the Napa County Board of Supervisors and Staff members,
 
I’ve recently come to understand that Napa County’s most prestigious and
revered Balloon company, Balloons Above the Valley, may be forced to cease
doing business in the Valley because of a denial of a use permit previously
understood to be granted with the completed improvements to the launch
property.
 
I visit Napa County quite often and the site of the beautiful balloons with their
baskets floating high above the vineyards never ceases to put as smile on my
face.  I have personally used Balloons Above the Valley for both personal
(friends and family) and business entertainment.   It does without a doubt,
becomes one of the highlighted experiences for quests of the county to
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experience.
 
Please grant the necessary permits to this company as it would be a tragedy to
lose the immense value and wonder they bring to the Napa Valley.
 

Steve Cerami
CEO | Cerami, Inc/Ceramic Tile Design
 
San Rafael Showroom: 415.485.5180
San Rafael Warehouse: 415.300.3166
San Francisco Showroom: 415.575.3785
San Francisco Warehouse: 415.625.4590
 
Steve@ceramictiledesign.net
ceramictiledesign.net
 

  

 
 

mailto:Steve@ceramictiledesign.net
file:////c/ceramictiledesign.net
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.instagram.com/ceramictiledesign/__;!!GJIbE8EFNbU!i4hgBW1Lc01BopRHNV7M6PmAfokYNXDSJCDKqGwCJRlnFERBXaYfZ9tYHDsPlhUKy9nx1DM$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.facebook.com/CeramicTileDesign83__;!!GJIbE8EFNbU!i4hgBW1Lc01BopRHNV7M6PmAfokYNXDSJCDKqGwCJRlnFERBXaYfZ9tYHDsPlhUKlulDiDU$

